
From: Doolin. Sean (Electric Ireland) [mailto:sean.doolin@electricireland.ie]  
Sent: 07 August 2014 16:31 
To: Dynan, Sinead 
Subject: UR Consultation on the implemntation of Energy Supplier Codes of Practice.  

 
Sinead ,  
 
further to discussion yesterday.  
 
Electric Ireland has fully reviewed the  energy codes of practice document and the attached 
appendices and is supportive of the scope of, and the proposed minimum standards guidance and 
monitoring approach.  
 
Much of what is proposed is within our existing codes of practice and additional proposals appear 
sensible additions.  In this respect especially the briefings / workshops were very useful and its very 
clear that these influenced the final version of the codes suggested.   
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Sean Doolin 
Regulation Manager  
Electric Ireland 

 
Phone +353 (0)1 8934249 
Mobile +353 (0)87 7980671 
Email sean.doolin@electricireland.ie 
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